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This has been an exciting year for us! Our latest book, VISALIA -
A PICTORIAL HISTORY, has recently been released and is enjoying great
SUCCess. ;

The dedicated group of our members who have made this book possible
have been working on the project for four years. As it was under-
written generously by Visalia businesses and organizations, all
profits are earmarked for our greatest project ever - the restoration
of the old Visalia Library building and conversion into a children's
library.

Jur "Visalia" afghans have continued to sell well with the profits
going also to the Children's Library fund.

With your support, we continue to award the annual $500 Annie Mitchell
Teacher Scholarship to a deserving COS graduating student.

We have repaired and are maintaining our two arbors at Mooney Grove.
If you picnic at Mooney Grove, ask for arbors 14 and 15!

The Board of Directors of Visalia Heritage, Inc. wish to convey our
sincere thanks and appreciation for your continuing support of our
Children's Library project as well as our other worthwhile ongoing
projects. We cordially invite you to attend our meetings at any
time.
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